
JULY 2023 

Hello Brothers and Sisters. 

In case you don’t already know me, I am Terri Steller, and I am honored to be your 

Dept. of Oregon Chaplain for the 2023-2024 year. 

 I am a life member of the Auxiliary to the Art Horsell Deschutes VFW Post in 

Redmond, OR. I joined in 2015 under the eligibility of my husband, Navy veteran, 

Joseph Steller. Joe is our Post’s adjutant and the District 10 Commander. 

Currently, I serve as the District 10 President, your Dept. Chaplain and your Dept. 

Veterans and Family Support Chairperson. 

 As your Dept. Chaplain I want to invite you to please notify me if you know of a 

member that has passed away, is sick, in the hospital or just needs a card to remind 

them that they are special and loved. I appreciate being able to send them that card to 

let them know that we are thinking of them. Each one of you is important whether we 

have met yet or not. 

 Here is my contact information: 

Terri Steller 

Email: tlsteller@gmail.com 

Phone: 541-279-7135 (Text messages with get the quickest response as I still work. If 

you call, please leave a voice message and I will you back.) 

Mailing address: 9408 SW Meadow Rd. 

                             Terrebonne, OR 97760 

 I look forward to hearing from you and meeting you at the Training Academies in 

August. I will keep all of you, my Brothers and Sisters, in my prayers. 
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